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You can request examination feedback, and this will be given to you by the module convenor in their scheduled drop-in hours. The aim is to help you improve on your exams. Therefore, the feedback you will get will be about generic aspects of your exams (structure, e.g.), not about specific substantial points in the paper. 

Please supply the information below, and email the form to spir-assessments@qmul.ac.uk in the School of Politics and International Relations Office.

Full name: 
Student Id Number: 
Adviser:
Examination(s) you wish to receive feedback on: 
	Module code
	Module title

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



The office will email you when your scripts have been received from the Archive so that you can contact the module convenor by email to arrange an appointment.  Please note that it is your responsibility to contact the convenor and arrange a meeting.
